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OUR EMAIL SYSTEM.---
All City Council Members,
 
I strongly urge all of you to vote in favor of the Senior Mobilehome Park Overlay District. Otherwise,
there is no telling what park owners (mostly corporations) will try to do that will be to the detriment
of residents.
 
Yours respectfully,
 
Robert H. Ulmer
Petaluma Estates

Petaluma, CA 94954

 




